
 

 
 

 

From: OCE 
To: Rebekah Stanush 
Subject: FW: Re: COVID19 Regulatory Relief Request for TPDES MSGP TXR05U021 
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 8:30:35 AM 
Attachments: image001.png 

Good morning Rebekah, 

ENF Discretion response from Director below. 

Thank you, 

Jacque Cullather 
Executive Assistant to the Area Director 
Coastal and East Texas | North Central and West Texas 
Office of Compliance and Enforcement 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
Phone: (512) 239-5455 | Fax: (512) 239-4390 | MC-172 
Jacqueline.cullather@tceq.texas.gov 

From: Randy Ammons <randy.ammons@tceq.texas.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 5:27 PM 
To: 
Cc: OCE <OCE@tceq.texas.gov> 
Subject: Re: COVID19 Regulatory Relief Request for TPDES MSGP TXR05U021 

Good Evening Asciatu Whiteside, 

The TCEQ has received your July 6, 2020 request for enforcement discretion to suspend quarterly 
visual stormwater monitoring at five sampling locations through September 30, 2021; specifically, 
Part III-Section B(3), of the Multi-Sector General Permit. Your request is approved through 
September 30, 2020. Please notify the TCEQ DFW region office when the COVID-19 pandemic 
response no longer interferes in complying with these permit provisions. If it becomes apparent that 
continued discretion is needed past September 30, 2020, please prepare and submit an amended 
request for review. 

The TCEQ will revisit this issue at the appropriate time and reserves the right to withdraw this 
approval. 

Regards, 

Randy J. Ammons, Director 
North Central and West Texas Area 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
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